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Dispute Revicw Board
FL. D.O.T. Project No. 77010-3533
Seminole County, Florida

April 2, 2000

Mr. Richard Large, Project Engineer

Metric Engineering, Inc.
2269 Lee Road Suite 101

Winter Park, FL. 32789

Re: Dispute Review Board Hearing Recommendation
FDOT Project No. 77010-3533
SR-15 (US17-92)

Dear Mr. Large:

The Dispute Review Board was convened in the conference facility of Hubbard

Construction Company, located at 1936 Lee Road, Orlando, Florida on
March 30, 2000 at 11:00 AM.. The purpose of this hearing was to hear a dispute

regarding contract time.

The hearing was called to order by the Chairman and the procedure to be
followed out lined. The Contractor made his presentation followed by the
Depsartment. An orderly discussion was held and closing statements were made
by both parties. The Board retited to deliberate the matter and draft

our recommendation.

RECOMMENDATION

After thorough review and discussion the Dispute Review Board recommends
the Contractor be awarded the Incentive Bonus based on the following criteria.

Original Contract time: 750 Calendar Days
increase of Traffic Maintenance by adding

a complete phase to project. 36 Calendar Days
Curing period after friction course when

contractor not allowed to work. 30 Calendar Days

Catastrophic Events Causing Delay as outlined
Section 8-13 of the specifications.
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Disputc Review Board
FL. D.O.T. Project No. 77010-3533
Seminole County, Florida

Tropical Storm Harvey. 8 Calendar Days
Delays caused by trucker strike. 8 Calendar Days
Yotal Contract Days ( As Adjusted ) 832 Calendar Days

The adjusted Contract Time of 832 Calendar Days would now become the basis
for the incentive bonus.. '

The 832 Caiendar Days will become the Original Contract Time an& any number
of days which the contractor finishes early would become incentive days up to
75 as listed in the original contract.

Trust you will find this satisfactory. Should you have any questions or wish to
discuss the matter further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted;

pute Review Board
John W. Nutbrown, Chairman

cC. John Swengel, Board Member
Don Henderson, Board Member
Rob Brown. Hubbard Construction



